
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2023-2024: Newsletter 4                                                                        

Wednesday 18th October 

 

  Coming soon… 

TONIGHT 

Parents evening :  4pm-7pm 

***** 

Monday 23rd October: 

FOLS Halloween Disco 

***** 

Thursday 26th October: 

Parents evening: 3.30pm-6.30pm 

***** 

Friday 27th October: 

Break up for half term. School 

returns on Monday 6th November 

 

Save the date! 

Friday 17th November 

Friendship Friday 

and 

Children In Need day 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week and next we have Parents’ Evenings. Please do 

make sure you have had a chance to discuss how your 

child has settled into their new year group with their class 

teacher. If you haven’t been able to make either of the 

evenings, please make an appointment through the office if 

you would like to. After-school clubs will operate as normal 

unless parents are contacted. 

We have had an extremely busy run of sporting fixtures 

recently and I would like to thank all the children who 

have represented Lindhead and all the staff who have been 

involved in taking them to fixtures and events. Please take 

a look at School Story on Dojo for all the sporting news! 

Thank you also to everyone who supported Year 3 and 4 

with their Harvest Festival last week. I have never known so 

many parents coming to support Harvest and I hope 

parents/carers enjoyed it as much as I do. Well done to the 

children and the staff! We were also able to donate lots of 

produce to The Rainbow Centre, so thank you to everyone 

who contributed! 

You may have noticed that access to school for parents, 

carers and visitors is now more ‘restricted’ and 

safeguarded more than ever. We will take ‘registers’ of 

visitors to events for safeguarding and fire safety 

purposes. Please always go through the office if you would 

like to come into school for any reason. 

best wishes, 

S England 

Headteacher 

 

 



October half term fun at 

The Den 
Holiday sessions at The Den are as follows: 

Mon 30th and Tues 31st October: Halloween activities 

Wed 1st, Thurs 2nd & Fri 3rd November: Bonfire activities 

PRICES 

8:45am – 3pm : £15.25 

8:30am – 5:30pm : £22.00 

To book your child’s place, please call or 01723 871861 

Or 

Email  :           thedenburniston@btconnect.com 

Cross Country at SRUFC  
 Thursday 19th October. 

 Start times as follows: 

      
 

4.00pm - Y 2 Girls 
      4.05pm - Y 2 Boys 

4.10pm - Y 3 G 
4. 20pm - Y 3 B 
4. 30pm - Y 4 G 
4.40pm - Y 4 B 
4.50pm - Y 5 G 
5.00pm - Y 5 B 
5.10pm - Y 6 G 
5.20pm - Y 6 B 

 

 

  

September 2024 starters – Visits to School for Parents and Carers 
 

Mr England will be showing parents and carers of potential Reception starters for 2024 around school 
on the following dates: 

 Thursday 19th October 3.30pm 
Or 

Thursday 23rd November 3.30pm 
 

If you would like to pop your name on our list to visit, so we know to expect you, please 
contact the school office on 01723 870714 or email: admin@lindhead.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Please feel free to share this information with anyone you know who might need it! 
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To purchase tickets for the  

Halloween Disco, please visit: 

www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                      

 
 
 
                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

    

 

The children will shortly be bringing home 

a “Star for Cober” card. This is a 

competition set up by Cober Hill Centre in 

Cloughton. The children have been asked 

to design/decorate a star to feature in 

their Christmas decorations this year. The 

competition is free to enter and the 

winner will win breakfast with Santa! 

If anyone would like to enter, I am quite 

happy to pop all the entries brought into 

school down to Cober Hill on Friday 8th 

December, so please return your 

decorated stars before then! 

Mr E 

  

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friendsoflindheadschool


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Flu immunisation 

For those children who were absent or you have decided 

you would now like your child to be immunised, the 

immunisation team will be back on  

Wednesday 8th November.   

Please consent online by clicking on: 

https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/northyorkshire 

 

Reminder: Newsletters This Year 
Newsletters this year will be sent by email and posted on 

Class Dojo and the school website as a PDF file every other 

Wednesday (fortnightly). We will not be posting the 

newsletter as pictures anymore as this means internet 

links contained in the newsletter do not work! 

We will be using Class Dojo in between newsletters to 

share non-urgent news, so please make sure you are 

signed up to Dojo.  

 

Please remember that the 

‘Keeping Children Busy and 

Smiling’ Facebook page will be 

‘retired’ at the end of today! 

Please pop into the office if you 

need help connecting to Dojo. 

https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/northyorkshire


 

 

 

 

 

 


